
@
Medical Board Complaint Closure

No Reply - elicense <elicense-noreply@das.ohio.gov>
ltt: i'/23/i-O?i 2'lit) ?i,l

To: mrsrmrr@hotmail.com <mrsrmrr@hotmail.com>

*
lrH\

E\,L/

2t23t2021

Stats V*:(lr:a[ Br:arcl ".

Ohio

Dear John Reigert:

This is in response to your letter to the Board requesting that your
complaint against Mark Barcelo be reopened.

Please understand that we carefully reviewed all the information you
originally submitted to arrive at the decision to close your complaint
without the initiation of formal disciplinary action. Following receipt of your
request to reopen the complaint, the entire file and the additional
information that you sent to the Board were reexamined; and it was again
determined that the case should, in fact, be closed because there was not
sffirtmonbythisagency.
ln cases that are closed without the initiation of formal disciplinary action,
the Secretary and Supervising Member have take
ensure that the itioner's future is in compliance with-the

u of the Medical Practices Act. Those other steps, however,
wou part gatory process, and would not be
subject to disclosure.

Although your complaint was closed without the initiation of formal
disciplinary action, please be assured that it remains on file permanently
with the Board, and will be taken into consideration if further complaints
are received on this licensee.

Sincerely,

State Medical Board of Ohio


